
Good afternoon, 
            BRHS is looking for interested families to host international students during the 2022-
2023 school year.  BRHS currently has 6 students from Germany, Spain, and Japan looking for 
homestays.  This is a once in a lifetime experience for the students looking to come to NB and 
more specifically Belleisle.   
 

By hosting a student, you will provide the student with lasting friendships and 
providing them with life-changing experiences they've dreamed of.  The experience of living 
with a NB family will help their desire to learn English.  Like so many families, you will likely 
find that the guest you welcome into your home will actually become a family member.  

 
Host families agree to provide:  a private bedroom, access to internet, three nutritious 

meals a day, and access to school bus route.  The student must have the opportunity to 
attend community events, experience NB culture, see our province, and be included in your 
family's everyday activities.    
 
             While hosting a student, you will be provided with a bi-weekly stipend ($375.00).  This 
is a non-taxable income. 
 

If you are interested in helping these fine young adults from around the world attend 
BRHS please contact Joan Adair-Thompson @BRHSHomestay@gmail.com 
 
 


